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Parent survey  

Thank you very much for taking the time to complete 

the parent survey that was recently sent home. The 
feedback we have received has been very beneficial and 
we would like to address a few areas for improvement 
that have been identified.  

Some parents have identified communication as an area 
for improvement. Currently we offer:  

- Open door policy (Headteacher on the door every 
morning, all staff on the door at home time)   

- Appointments available to book to meet with 
teachers  

- Weekly newsletter  

- Parents WhatsApp group (updates sent regularly)   

- Text message reminders  

- Termly parents evening or Open afternoons  

If anyone would like to share any other ideas to 
improve our lines of communication, please inform Miss 
Grant.  

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you and Goodbye Mrs Hains 
Today marks the end of an era as we say goodbye to our amazing Headteacher, Mrs Hains.  

Mrs Hains has transformed the school into a fantastic, unique, and special place and for that 
we are forever grateful. As a school, we will uphold the ethos advocated by Mrs Hains and 

continue to work hard to provide a truly wonderful educational experience for all of our 
children. 

We would like to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Hains for everything she has done and for 
being the best Headteacher we could have ever wished for. We wish her a very happy, well-

deserved retirement.  

She will be greatly missed by all of the children and staff!  

Important Dates 

Harvest Festival – 11th October 2.30pm – All welcome 

to attend 

Flu Vaccinations – 12th October 

Half Term – Monday 23rd – Friday 27th October  
Friends of Haskayne School Meeting – 1st November 3.15pm 
Non – uniform day – 2nd November 
Fire Safety Talk – 2nd November Years 2 – 6 
School Photographer – 14th November 
Non-uniform day – 16th November  
Pyjama day for Children In Need – Friday 17th November  
Parent’s evening- 21st and 22nd November 
Non-uniform day – 30th November  
Christmas Fair – 8th December  

 

Non- uniform days  

Please see the dates below for non-
uniform days we will be holding for 
donations for the Christmas fair. 
Further details will follow.  

 

Christmas Fair  

We will be holding our Christmas 
fair on Friday 8th December 2-4pm.  

A big thank you to our PTA who are 
starting to organise school 
Christmas events. If you would like 

to support the PTA, please speak to 
Miss Grant or Miss Tams.  

Thank you.   

 

Shine Curriculum 

If you would like to know the areas 
of the curriculum your children are 
learning this term, please see the 
Shine curriculum area on our school 

website 😊  

https://haskayne.lancs.sch.uk/ 

 

Haskayne Village community events 

The village hall has some upcoming 
events that you are all very welcome 
to attend. For details of events, 
please contact Jess Roberts 
07849157453     

 


